LOWER MINNESOTA RIVER
WATERSHED DISTRICT

Executive Summary for Action

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting
Wednesday, November 15, 2023

Agenda Item
Item 4. D. — Report on Citizen Advisory Committee

Prepared By
Linda Loomis, Administrator

Summary

On November 7, 2023, the Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC) toured the Black Dog Power Generation Plant in
Burnsville. President Barisonzi was also able to attend. There was not a business portion to the meeting
because of the tour. Thank you to Jim Bodensteiner, from Excel Energy, for arranging the tour.

The CAC recommendations for the Educator Mini-grants can be found under Agenda Item 6. G. — Education and
Outreach.

Lastly, the LMRWD received a thank you letter for the Educator Mini-grant from School District 196 — Blackhawk
Middle School in Burnsville. The Board should receive and file the letter.

Attachments
Letter of thanks from School District 196 — Blackhawk Middle School

Recommended Action
Motion to receive and file Letter of thanks from School District 196 — Blackhawk Middle School
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September 12, 2023

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District
6677 Olson Memorial Highway
Golden Valley, MN 55427

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you to Lower Minnesota River Watershed District for their generous donation of $500 to Black
Hawk Middle School. This gift will be used to purchase science supplies.

No goods or services were received in return for this gift.

Independent School District 196 is a subdivision of the State of Minnesota and, therefore, is an exempt
entity under Section 115 of the Internal Revenue Code. We are considered a governmental unit rather
than a nonprofit entity. Our federal identification number is 41-6007792.

Contributions or gifts made to the school district are considered tax deductible, If they are made
exclusively for public purposes. Please see Section 170(c)(1) of the Internal Revenue Code. If you have

finance questions about your gift, please contact the Executive Assistant to the Director of Finance and
Operations, Stephanie Rudie at 651-423-7715,

Once again, thank you for your contribution to and support of independent School District 196.

Dguize_

Christopher Onyango-Rohshaw

xc: Anne Kusch, principal, Black Hawk Middle School

Rosemount-Apple Valley-Eagan Public Schools
3455 153rd Street West + Rosemount, MN 55068
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